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Response to Comment Set B.4:  Jackson-DeMarco-Tidus-Peckenpaugh Law 
Corporation, representing Leona Valley residents and the Leona Valley Town 
Council 

B.4-1 A discussion of residential land use impacts as a result of Alternative 5 is included in Section 
C.9.10.2 of the Draft EIR/EIS. 

B.4-2 As described in the response to Comment C.9-7, it is not anticipated that Alternative 5 would result 
in the displacement of a significant portion of the families in the Leona Valley or Agua Dulce 
communities, nor would it necessitate the closure of local schools. Please also see General Response 
GR-1 regarding the effects of the Project and alternatives on property values. 

B.4-3 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding noticing procedures and the Draft EIR/EIS review 
period. 

B.4-4 On September 13, the CPUC and the USDA Forest Service formally extended the public review 
period for the Draft EIR/EIS to October 3, 2006. A notice of the extension for the Draft EIR/EIS 
public comment period was mailed to the following address on September 14, 2006: 

Alene M. Taber 
Jackson, DeMarco, Tidus, Peckenpaugh 
2030 Main Street, Suite 1200 
Irvine, CA 92614 

 


